
Glassboro School District 

This month we celebrated our School Lunch Hero’s here in 
Glassboro. The staff received Pretzel nuggets with dipping 
sauces and gourmet cupcakes to show our appreciation 
for how hard our staff works to feed out students in the 
district all year long. 

We also celebrated our teachers and support staff for 
Teacher Appreciation week.   

We added a new breakfast sandwich on French Toast to 
the menu at Bullock and tried Nachos at Bowe MS.  

Breakfast at Bullock 

Nachos at Bowe MS High School Team Bowe MS Team 

Teacher Appreciation Week Dorothy L. Bullock team J Harvey Rodgers  



School Lunch Hero Day—May 3, 2024 
School Lunch Hero Day is an annual day of recognition of the hardworking 
individuals who provide healthy meals to students.  
 
Stop by any school cafeteria to watch school nutrition professionals prepare 
healthy meals for students—all the while adhering to strict nutrition 
standards, navigating student food allergies, and offering service with a 
smile—and you’ll see they are true heroes with a unique ability to make a 
difference in the lives of students.  
 
We are so thankful for all of our Nutri-Serve team members and the incredible 
work they are doing to provide students with nutritious meals every day! 

 

Administrative Reviews 
It was a busy year with 21 of Nutri-Serve’s client districts having 
administrative reviews during the 2023-24 school year. An 
administrative review evaluates child nutrition programs on 
criteria such as proper recording of meal counts, nutritional 
adequacy of menus, free and reduced meal applications, and 
more. The review is conducted by state agencies every 3 years. 
For each review, Nutri-Serve’s operations team members 
conducted preliminary site visits, assisted Food Service Directors 
with gathering necessary documentation, and provided onsite support on the day of the review.  
 
We truly do our best to learn the administrative review process in its entirety and are continuously 
refining our operations to ensure that we are prepared and providing the best program possible. 
Being so involved in the review process means that we learn more about the regulations and 
review process with each review and can carry that knowledge to other districts to ensure 
compliance with child nutrition programs and success with reviews.   
 
 

Thank You For Another Great Year 
As the school year comes to a close, we would like to thank our client 
partners, teachers, and school staff for your continued support and 
partnership. We are looking forward to another year of bringing 
healthy and delicious meals to your school community during the 
2024-25 school year!  

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? Contact us! 

Food Service Director: Kathleen Colbert |    (856) 652-2700 ext. 4712    |   GLA@nsfm.com     |   www.nsfm.com  


